
 
 

Federation Automobile de l`Ukraine 
St. Simirenka 36B 
03134Kiew 
Ukraine 
 

Frankfurt, 8th March 2022 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are following with dismay the unjust attack by enemy forces that is bringing 
destructionand suffering to your country and its people. With this letter we want to express 
our sympathyand deep solidarity, which we offer to you and all those affected from the 
bottom of ourhearts. Our thoughts are with the struggle of the Ukrainian people in these 
days. 
 
Motorsport stands for cosmopolitanism, tolerance and peaceful coexistence. And it 
alsostands for solidarity. Therefore, we want to ask today if and how we can support 
theUkrainian Federation. We cannot imagine what your situation is like at the moment and 
whatkind of help is needed. Therefore, please let us know at any time if there is any help 
we cangive to your federation or Ukrainian motorsport athletes. We would be glad to 
contribute inthis way to overcome this difficult time. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Wolfgang Wagner-Sachs 
President 


